
AAAC Technology Subcommittee 
Thursday, April 28, 2011 Minutes 

 
 

 
Members Present: Maureen Smith, Jody DeCremer, Nancy Jakubczyk, Mindy Kinney, 
Jess Ray, Kat McCreery 
 
 

 Discussed how AAAC Technology Sub-Committee should proceed with ERP’s.  
The committee has decided the University needs to make more progress on 
ERP’s before any suggestions can be made.  Committee will meet in the fall to 
review progress on ERP’s. 

 
 Jess Ray is coordinating an opportunity for committee to review Facebook 

Ethics. 
 

 Committee will not meet during the summer. 
 

 Meetings will begin again in the fall. 
 

 February’s minutes have not been approved. 
 
 
The next meeting will be scheduled for September 1, 2011. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 


